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     Read Them!      Write Them!      Speak Them!
Students of Palau Mission Academy are already looking forward to English Week, May 14-18, 2001, at which time they will display their talents in writing, reading and speaking.   Last years winners are excited to repeat their good performances.  Students in Grades 9-12 who are adventurous and wish to participate in any of the events should contact Hye Ran Park, student coordinator, for more information.


	Time
	Date
	Place
	Event

	11:00 AM
	May 14, 2001
	Auditorium
	Oral Interpretation

	1:20 PM
	May 15, 2001
	Chapel
	Speech contest

	9:00 AM
	May 16
	Elementary School
	Read Aloud


The title of this year’s essay remains the same as last year -   “ Education is a Journey to A Better Life”.   All entries must be original. Each entry must be typewritten, double spaced and be submitted with its rough draft.  Students are also invited to submit original poetry done in English class. Teams of four may sign up for Research Trivia.(
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Prizes include CD Players, CDs, Videocassette recorders, Backpacks, School Supplies, Videos, and Basketballs, Dinner at PPR, Capricciosa and Rock Island Café!





      ((  Sing ‘em, too!





Sing ‘em, too!





New! Choral


Speaking








Computer Assisted Language Learning: GSL 520
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